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Thank you for your interest in MUD2024 in Vancouver BC October 3, 4 and 5 2024.

We are working diligently to make the event most enjoyable for everyone. As we finalize the details on the
venue it’s time to line up an outstanding line up of speakers. Please check out the speakers page
https://www.microwaveupdate.org/Page/Speakers to see whom we have cornered so far and twisted their arm.  If
you are interested please contact us a soon as possible so we can schedule you in.

Dave VE7HR

Barry VE4MA
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